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Hi Michelle,
 
Our Environmental Assessment Officer has reviewed the proposed modification, and has liaised with OEH.
 

Council supports the proposed amendments to the Statement of Commitment with the following exception:
 
“Funding [for the Leafless Tongue Orchid] to be provided prior to the issue of a subdivision certificate for Stage 6 to NSW National Parks and Wildlife or NSW Office of Environment
and Heritage for plan preparation and implementation”
 
The timing of the payment of the funding for the Leafless Tongue Orchid must be prior to subdivision certificate for Stage 3 (or at next appropriate approval), as per the timing of
the preparation of a management plan for the Leafless Tongue Orchid in the approved Statement of Commitments.
 

Kind regards
 
 
 
Elizabeth Downing
Development Coordinator - Subdivisions
Shoalhaven City Council

02 4429 3317
Bridge Rd (PO Box 42) Nowra NSW 2541
elizabeth.downing@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au
www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au  
cid:image001.png@01D03B07.BBC42C30

 
 
 
 
 
From: Michelle Niles <Michelle.Niles@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 20 September 2018 2:52 PM
To: Council Email <Council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Elizabeth Downing <Elizabeth.Downing@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: FW: 3A07/1004-02 Response to Submission - MP 05_0024 MOD 4
 
Hi Elizabeth,
 
Please note that I included the incorrect date for when responses should be submitted in relation the modification (it should have been 19 September rather than October). As such, can you please
provide any further comment as soon as possible or no later than 4 October 2018 (two weeks from today).
 
Kind regards,
 
Michelle Niles
Senior Planner
Regional Assessments
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39, SYDNEY  NSW  2001
T 02 9274 6272 |E michelle.niles@planning.nsw.gov.au
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From: Michelle Niles 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 11:38 AM
To: OLG - Shoalhaven City Council <council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Elizabeth Downing <Elizabeth.Downing@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: 3A07/1004-02 Response to Submission - MP 05_0024 MOD 4
 
Hi Elizabeth,
 
Please find attached Additional RtS from the Proponent for the issues raised by Council.
 
The Department would like to provide Council with an opportunity to review the Proponent’s response. Any further comments on the modification should be received by no later than 19 October
2018.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Kind regards,
 
Michelle Niles
Senior Planner
Regional Assessments
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39, SYDNEY  NSW  2001
T 02 9274 6272 |E michelle.niles@planning.nsw.gov.au
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From: Elizabeth Downing <Elizabeth.Downing@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Friday, 25 May 2018 12:52 PM
To: Michelle Niles <Michelle.Niles@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Anthony Witherdin <Anthony.Witherdin@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: 3A07/1004-02 Response to Submission - MP 05_0024 MOD 4
 
Dear Michelle,
 
Thankyou for the opportunity to provide further comments, for your assistance.
 
In particular, Council’s Threatened Species has provided the following comments:-
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